
QEP Energy Company 

May 25, 2012 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to recommend COL College for their exemplary work. 

Our company is a mid-sized oil and gas producer. We began our association with COL College 
in 2010 because our vehicle incident rate was higher than acceptable. Our motor vehicle 
incident review team recommended that a hands-on driver training program be implemented. 
COL College put together the Space Management Decision Driving program consisting of 
simulator, classroom and commentary drive for our fleet of pickups and SUV's. They were very 
accommodating, customizing the simulator to replicate terrain, vegetation and weather 
conditions. 

To date, COL College has provided training for 300+ drivers. Subsequent participant 
evaluations have been overwhelmingly positive and our incident rate dropped significantly. 
Our drivers have added driving skills in an enjoyable way and have furthered our goal of 
sending them home to their families as healthy as they arrived on site at the start of their shift. 

The staff of COL College is personable, efficient and consistently maintains contact with us to 
deliver their training in a timely and cost effective manner. I recommend them without 
reservation. Feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Pennell, Senior HSE Specialist 
QEP Energy Co. 
1050 17th Street, Suite 500 
Denver, CO 80265 
Jane.pennell@qepres.com 
Office: 303-640-4243 


